
 

 

 

After the General Assembly, of which you will find a report and several texts on our website, the 
countries and houses were closed because of the corona. 
Everyone knows the consequences of the dreaded virus, from loneliness to depression and death. 

For our work this meant that everything had to be done digitally, both the follow-up of the 
meeting and other activities.  

Once or twice a week Zsolt, Nicole and I had a Skype meeting about the "daily routine".  

But there was also another initiative: discussions with the UISG and several national Conferences, 
via "zoom". We talked to the CONFER from Spain, the CORREF from France and the KWPZM from 
Poland. Other Conferences have shown their interest and we will certainly continue this project 
after the summer holidays!  

I have visited some webinars (UISG, Chapel, World Church, Ottmaringer Days). 

On 6 July we moved from Rue De Pascale to Rue du Progrès in Brussels. Of this - and of our farewell 
from the Rue De Pascale - a small photo montage. 

 
Sr. Marjolein Bruinen OP 
Secretary General 

 

 

 from Rue De Pascale 4  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   to Rue du Progrès 333 



 

     

 

 

   Twice a car had to be towed away and then ……………….. 

         

 with the external lift to the fourth floor ……………… 

 

………. through the window of our neighbours' office 

 

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nicole in full action  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

But first: farewell in the Rue De Pascale 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                      

 

 

 

 

    

This place invites you to come and pay us a visit: 

welcome!                                                                                                           

 


